
30/05/2020 

MR John Shirbin 
176 Whale Beach Rd ST 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 
Johnshirbin@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

I am a resident of Whale Beach Rd. I am in favour of the proposed development of 231. The 
current building is in poor condition and the new development will be an improvement for the 
neighbourhood. 

Sent: 30/05/2020 4:05:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


